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Christine Havelka

From: Council Secretary
Subject: FW: Thank you for your submission - City of Victoria - Address Council Form

 
 
From: webforms@victoria.ca [mailto:webforms@victoria.ca]  
Sent: Wednesday, February 17, 2016 3:31 PM 
To: Council Secretary 
Subject: Thank you for your submission ‐ City of Victoria ‐ Address Council Form 

 

Name: Martha Menzies 
Date: February 17, 
2016 

Address:  1461 Pembroke St. Victoria B.C. V8R 1V7   

I wish to appear at the following Council meeting: February 25, 2016 

I represent: Self  

Topic: B.C Transit and Commercial On-Street Terminal 

Action you wish Council to take: 
Reject the proposed options for the 700 block Douglas as it is completely wrong to expect that 
Historical part of Victoria, already overburdened with buses, tourists, pedi cabs, bikes, tourist 
buses, taxis, noise, diesel fumes, to move onto the street. Council should reconsider further 
options for that bus terminal. Reject all options of BC Transit's Layovers and Turnarounds, all 
which would be a BLIGHT on Our Historical Neighbourhood which is also The Necklace of 
Pearls according to Victoria History. Toxic effects like air and noise pollution along with 
reduction of Property Values in The Humboldt Valley at Lux. Condos owned by Victorians who 
trusted City Hall to maintain liveability and safety in this upscale historical neighbourhood, will 
be the end result if an area outside of Downtown is not found for BC Transit. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CONTACT INFO: 

Contact Name: Martha Menzies 

Contact Address:  1461 Pembroke St. Victoria B.C.   

Contact Phone Number:     

Contact Email:     
 


